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September 24, 2024
Dear Justin Halford,
I wanted to take a moment to express my gratitude for the exceptional work Johnson Construction Group did on building the bathroom for my detached home office. From start to finish, the process was seamless and professional. Your team handled all the permits efficiently, and the project was completed in a timely manner. I greatly appreciated the consistent communication throughout, which made me feel secure and confident in every decision.
I was particularly impressed with your personal involvement as the Business Development Manager. From our first interaction, you were attentive and thorough, ensuring that all my concerns were addressed and that I felt safe throughout the process. It’s rare to find a company so dedicated to both the quality of their work and the satisfaction of their clients, and you and your team certainly exceeded my expectations.
Having this bathroom addition has truly been a game changer for me. Now, I can fully utilize my detached office while remaining on my property, which has made working from home so much more convenient and enjoyable. It has had a significant impact on my daily life, and I couldn't be more grateful.
Thank you again for everything. I will gladly recommend Johnson Construction Group to anyone looking for quality construction work and outstanding customer service.
Warmest regards,

Cherrise Clarke
Crown Digital US, LLC
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